YOUR OPINIONS ARE IMPORTANT TO US!

Thank you for visiting the National Archives and Records Administration (NARA) Presidential Library System.
NARA would like your opinions on your current visit. The survey is being hosted online and you can complete it
anywhere that you have Internet access, at any time of the day that is convenient for you. It should take about 15
minutes to complete.

You can access the survey by typing the URL listed below into the address bar of your Internet browser:
http://t.pollg.com/NARA

When prompted, please enter the identification number and password listed below. The password ensures that you
and only you can enter this survey.

ID#:
Password:

Your participation in this survey is critical in helping the Presidential Libraries to evaluate what we are doing well and
where there is room for improvement. We thank you in advance for your valued opinions.

If you have technical difficulty, please email the survey help desk at surveyhelp@hpol.harrisinteractive.com and
reference 27055 in your email.

[OMB reference #]
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